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December 19, 2001

To:  

ALJ, Linda R. Bytof

From:

Maric Munn, Energy Manager for The Presidio Trust

Date:

July 21, 2000
Re:  

A.99-09-049 et al.

Summer Initiative Program


The Presidio Trust is pleased to submit the following proposal in response to the Commission’s direction in D.00-07-017 to achieve significant demand and energy reductions by the summer 2001.  The Presidio Trust strongly supports this “summer initiative” as a means of demonstrating the value of energy efficiency in mitigating the impacts of increasing customer electric demands in an environmentally sustainable manner.

The Presidio Trust can make an impact on local summer electrical demand with the programs outlined in the proposal.  This impact, coupled with the visibility that projects at the Presidio receive in a showcase National Park setting, will create an energy efficiency education benefit far beyond the savings produced by the projects in this proposal.

Thank you for the consideration of our proposal.

Maric S. Munn, P.E.

Energy Manager

THE PRESIDIO TRUST

34 Graham Street

P.O. Box 29052

San Francisco, CA 94129-0052

Telephone:
(415) 561-4195

Facsimile:
(415) 561-4360 

E-Mail:
mmunn@presidiotrust.gov

cc:  
Mr. Bruce Anderson, The Presidio Trust
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